
 

 
12 October 2021 
 

 
COVID-19 Update #1 – Term 4 (2021) – From the Principal for Parents and Caregivers 

 
 
Dear Parents & Caregivers, 
 
As COVID-19 restrictions continue to change across the Local Government Areas, Victoria Point 

State High School will observe the following guidelines aligning with Queensland Health advice to 

support students.  

 

It is a requirement that a face mask be carried at all times unless there is a lawful reason. All staff 
and students are encouraged to carry and wear a mask when physically distancing is not possible. 
Students must wear a mask on public transport and while waiting for the transport in a public space.   
 
Teachers and high school students can remove masks indoors when seated. Teachers can remove 
masks when standing in the classroom and able to maintain 1.5m from students, otherwise, teachers, 
staff and high school students should put masks on when standing and interacting indoors.  

 

A Parent/Caregiver will be contacted for any student refusing to follow the Queensland Health 
directive. 
 
Please encourage your child to maintain good hand hygiene and to stay at home when feeling unwell. 

 

Again, thank you for your continued support. Please do not hesitate to contact the school 
Administration for further advice or assistance.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Scot Steinhardt 
Principal 


